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Doug Alton 
20189 Del Mar rd 
Madera Ca 93638 

SUBJECT IS ALASKA BOARD OF GAME PROPOSAL #92. 

PHONE tl55966 

I have been a Licensed falconer for 23 years I have worked with George Allen on the current Federal falconry 

regulations. I feel that access to passage birds and fresh genes is an important factor to our sport and: 
I support PROPOSAL #92. 

In the fumre I feel that nonresident take will foster better relations with falconers on an interstate basis and I 
encourage you to consider that the biology supports that it will have no impact on wild populations at up to 

5% levels. Alaska has a long reputation for welcoming people to travel to your fine stae to hunt fish or take 
game and it should not stop when it comes to falconry. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Doug Alton 

RC102


